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Pandemic Edition #5 

Welcome OCP members!

I hope you are all safe and well during 

stay at home. 

Your board of directors is still working to 

keep OCP moving forward through 

changing times. 

Do you have any ideas, suggestions, or 

input to help us help you? 



How about a meeting on a Saturday in a 

park? 

We can distance ( we don't like people 

within 6 ft of our cars anyway ), have a 

TUAYP with the car present, quickie tech 

sessions, etc.? 

Board meetings are the first Monday of 

the month, and any member is invited to 

attend and speak. 

Currently BOD meetings are being 

conducted via conference call. 

If you want to sit in or speak, please 



contact myself, or John Maloney 

Glen Chancellor   racerglen@aol.com 

John 

Maloney   jgmaloney@roadrunner.com 

If you wish to speak, we need advance 

notice to put you on the agenda. 

Do you have ideas for meeting site(s)? 

Do you have suggestions? 

Day/Time/Place/Format? 

Please, help us with your ideas. 



You can post on OCP FaceBook page, as 

well.





Drive Your Pantera Day is here again! 

Scott Couchman and John Schirmer have put 

together a meeting place for those who want to 

get out and get a picture. If you can't get there, 

just take a pic anywhere, even if it's a drive from 

garage to driveway. 

POCA newsletter listed it as 8/22, but it has 

always been last Saturday of August. So, do one 

or the other , or both! send pics to Mike Haney to 

be published in Profiles. 

You can post them to OCP FaceBook page and 

we will send them along.



Do you believe the story?



Alex Miladinovich qualifies the PI Motorsports "Hot 4 

Teacher" funny car again at Indy. 



3nd time to qualify in a shortened season. 

Good Job, Guys! 

So, I was wrong last month about U.S. Nationals. 

Normally, NHRA at Indy is the U.S.Nationals. 

Not the U.S. Nationals, but one of several races run 

at Indy. Seems all racing series have put their 

schedules into a blender. NASCAR, IndyCar and F1 

have been running several times in a row at the 

same track. 

Qualifying for 3 events is a big deal.

Calendar is still waiting on current events. 

We still have hope of holding the Pantera 

Palooza in early November. 

Currently working with the country club on our 



annual Christmas Brunch, which is still 

on schedule for now for 12/13. 

Our Gondola Getaway is set for 12/27 @5pm.

We are pleased to announce our upcoming 

General Meeting and Event!

We are set to meet Saturday October 3rd at 

Hillbank MotorSports 

the Shelby/Superformance Headquarters! 

We get to tour the facilities and have our general 

meeting sitting amongst a sea of Cobras and 

Ford GT's. 



The shop is all set up for presentations and we 

can easily distance. 

They are in the Irvine Auto Center near El Toro 

Y 

We plan to meet around 10:30 which should be 

time to cruise up from SC Cars & Coffee. 

More info as we get closer.



HILLBANK MOTOR CORPORATION 

1 WHATNEY, IRVINE, CA, 92618.  

Please, visit  the Orange County Panteras 

FaceBook page. 

I have recently taken charge of the page, as it 

had been managed by POCA. 

We now have more local functionality. 



Please, feel free to post and communicate via our 

FB page. 

No Politics, please! 

Watch for recent updates to club functions.


